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October 20, 2021 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Thur Oct 21 
NO SCHOOL 
 

Fri Oct 22 
NO SCHOOL 
 

Sun Oct 24 
8:00 am  Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
 

Wed Oct 27 
8:15 am Chapel 

Fire Poster Winner: Our school had a winner for the Marshall Fire Department’s annual 
fire prevention poster contest.  Anna Manian was named the 5th grade winner. Way to go 
Anna! 
 
No School: There will be no school on Thursday and Friday as our teachers will be 
attending the Minnesota District Teacher’s Conference at West Lutheran in Plymouth, 
MN. 
 
Childcare on Thursday: Our Early Childhood Center will be open on Thursday. A 
reminder students will need to pack a sack lunch as hot lunch will not be served.  
 
Cougar Wear: For those of you interested in ordering Samuel Lutheran Cougar wear, 
Borch's Sporting Goods has set up an online store for us.  Please follow this link to the 
online store and you can make your selections and then pay online: https://
samuellutheranapparel21.itemorder.com/.  The online store will close on October 31st 
so please place your order as soon as possible. Several new items have been added this 
year so be sure to check it out!  
 
Fall Into Reading – Scholastic Book Fair: Samuel Lutheran School will be hosting it’s 
annual book fair, November 2 – 4.  Times are: Tuesday, November 2, 2:00-7:30PM, 
Wednesday, November 3, 1:30-6:00PM, and Thursday, November 4, 2:00-6:00PM.  
Proceeds from the book fair make it possible for Mrs. Paxton to add several more books 
to our school’s library.  Thank you!        Mrs. Ellingson 
 
Flu Shot Clinic: Avera Marshall is working with our school to give the seasonal influenza 
vaccine to students in grades K-8.  This vaccine will protect against the influenza strains 
that are expected to circulate this year.  Our clinic is scheduled for Thursday, October 
28th.  Please return your consent forms by October 25th.  
 
Great Plains Lutheran High School: Pastor Maertz will be visiting our classrooms and 
leading our chapel service on Wednesday, November 17. Students will have a chance to 
ask him questions about Great Plains Lutheran High School when he visits their 
classroom; however, he would like for parents to get a chance to ask him questions as 
well. If you would like to hear more about Great Plains and get some questions 
answered, please mark your calendars for Wednesday, November 17 from 6:00-7:00 
p.m. More details will come later, but we are planning to have supper provided and to 
have parents of former and current students at Great Plains available with Pastor Maertz 
to help answer your questions as well.  
 
Trunk or Treat: The school, congregation, and Marshall community are all invited to 
participate in our Trunk or Treat event. It will take place on Saturday, October 30 from 2-
4 pm in the Samuel Lutheran School parking lot.  Please feel free to share the 
information for this event with friends and family! We welcome all to come take part in a 
fun, Halloween activity. If you would like to help in any way(decorating a trunk and 
handing out treats, candy donation or decorations) please contact Samuel Lutheran 
School, szander@christlutheran-marshallmn.org or Sarah Zander 507-401-6448 and let 
us know! 
 
 

October Birthdays 
 
Andrew Lee-3 
Cameren Rieke-13 
Mr. Obry-15 
Kyllian Groeneweg-
22 
Jacob Heil-25 
Jade Sieber-26 
Adaline Timm-27 
Mrs MacArthur-28 
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